
Good evening Baldwin Middle School families.  
 
The 1 to 1 Chromebooks are in! We are looking to hand these devices out to our students 
before the Thanksgiving break happens. Today, all students brought home a device contract. 
The contract is also located on the school website as well as the school Facebook page. In 
order to take home one-to-one Chromebooks, BMS students will need to hand in a fully filled out 
contract that is also signed by both them the student, as well a responsible parent/guardian. In 
addition, any students who currently have a Chromebook that was handed out needs to return 
that device to Baldwin in order to receive a new Chromebook. We would like all middle school 
students to return any devices they currently have in exchange for a new Chromebook so that 
we can ensure that the entire middle school is on the same operating software and is able to be 
supported by our IT team.  
 
Once you bring in your signed contract, your homeroom teacher will collect the contract, check 
that you have turned in your old device, and will then assign a Chromebook to you for your use 
for the rest of the school year. Remember, students are responsible for the care and well-being 
of this brand new device. If a student breaks a device, they will be responsible for the 
replacement cost of that device. 
 
Thank you and have a great evening!  


